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Whole Class Photos – Wednesday 1st May 

Tomorrow, Wednesday 1st May, the School Photographer will be here to take photos of the 

children with their class and teachers. These are always lovely mementos of the year so, as 

always, please ensure your child is wearing the correct uniform and looking their very best for 

their photo! 

 

Netball and Basketball 

We have been delighted with the achievements of our Sports Teams at Southbury this year. Our 

Netball team, made up of girls from Year 5 and Year 6 are the champions of their Enfield league! 

This is the third year in a row we have won our league and Miss Lawrence and Miss Dixon, who run 

the team, are rightly, tremendously proud of the girls achievements. They will be presented with 

their medals in a whole school assembly as soon as they arrive. 

 

Meanwhile, last week, Southbury sent a Basketball team to participate in a school’s tournament 

for the first time. Coached by Mr D’Ogullari our Sports Coach, the team comprising of three boys 

and three girls from Year 6 did terrifically well, winning four and drawing one of their seven 

matches, and finishing third in the twelve schools tournament. As a result of this, the school has 

been asked to represent Enfield in the London Youth Games being held at Crystal Palace in July!  

 

We teach the children that the most important thing about sports and games is to take part, to 

play fairly and to enjoy the events. This remains absolutely true, but it is also lovely when our 

children achieve success, so well done to everyone involved, we are very proud of you. 

 

KS2 Jungle Book Show 

KS2 are lucky enough to be watching The Jungle Book on Friday 3rd May (performed by a theatre 

company). Please send in your £1.50 contributions if you haven’t already done so. 

 

School Closed Monday 6th May  

School is closed on Monday 6th May as it is a Public Holiday. We will be open as usual on Tuesday 

7th May. 

 

Half Term Holiday 

School finishes for the half term holiday on Friday 24th May and children return on Monday 3rd 

June. 

 

End of Summer Term 

We finish the Summer Term on Friday 19th July at 1.15pm, and return to school on Tuesday 3rd 

September. (Nursery classes will finish on Friday 12th July). Please ensure you do not book any 

holidays during term time or you may be fined money. 

 

School Value – Kindness 

Please see the information on the reverse of this letter explaining this term’s value of ‘Kindness’ 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Bryant 

Headteacher 


